

WORKSHEET 19.11

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others

- | | | | |
|---------------------|-----------------|------------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. <u>read</u> | B. <u>teach</u> | C. <u>head</u> | D. <u>eat</u> |
| 2. A. <u>school</u> | B. <u>child</u> | C. <u>chair</u> | D. <u>watch</u> |
| 3. A. <u>books</u> | B. <u>pens</u> | C. <u>chairs</u> | D. <u>lives</u> |

II. Find the word which is not the same with the others in a group

- | | | | |
|-------------|------------|------------|----------------|
| 4. A. sunny | B. beaches | C. weather | D. supermarket |
| 5. A. big | B. tall | C. wide | D. expensive |

III. Choose the word or phrase that best completes the sentence

- | | | | | |
|--|------------------|--------------------|--------------|--------------|
| 6. I willmy lucky money in my piggy bank | A. keep | B. spend | C. borrow | D. give |
| 7. At Tet, many people present rice to wishenough food throughout the year | A. in | B. at | C. for | D. with |
| 8. New Year's Eve is a night when members of a family often get | A. together | B. another | C. other | D. others |
| 9.the spring, I love all the flowers | A. I like | B. I'd like | C. I need | D. I'd want |
| 10. There aregirls in his class | A. not | B. no | C. none | D. any |
| 11.she plays the piano! | A. How beautiful | B. How beautifully | C. What good | D. What well |
| 12. "What are the people there?" "They are very friendly" | A. love | B. liking | C. like | D. look |
| 13. Hanoi isexciting than Viet Tri City | A. much | B. much more | C. more much | D. only more |
| 14. The meeting is very important, so yoube late | A. must | B. mustn't | C. should | D. shouldn't |
| 15. You can have the meaning of a new word by looking itin a dictionary | A. in | B. up | C. on | D. at |

IV. Each of the following sentences has one mistake. Identify and correct the mistakes

- 16.
- If
- there
- isn't
- enough
- food, we
- couldn't
- continue
- our journey

A B C D

- 17.
- Unless
- you
- pour
- oil
- on
- water, it
- will
- float

A B C D

18. You
- have to
- take
- a taxi home
- if
- you
- want
- leave now

A B C D

- 19.
- If
- anyone
- will
- phone,
- tell
- them
- I'll
- be back at 11:00

A B C D

20. We
- can
- hire
- a
- minibus
- if
- there
- will
- be enough people

A B C D

V. Give the correct form of the words in brackets

- | | |
|---|----------|
| 21. I don't likeweather | (sun) |
| 22. I am Vietnamese. What is your? | (nation) |
| 23. It is veryin the city | (noise) |
| 24. Minh isat English than I am | (good) |
| 25. English is anand important subject (interest) | |

VI. Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets

26. Lan (be).....very tired when she (catch).....a bad cold two days ago
27. Everybody (wait).....for the president in the hall now
28. You should (go).....to bed early

29. I hope you (feel).....better soon
 30. She needs (eat).....a lot vegetables and fruit

VII. Choose the correct answer to fill in the blank

Our future house will be on the ocean. It will be surrounded by tall trees and blue sea. But we only have salt water in the ocean. We need fresh water for (31).....and for growing food (32).....farms. Ocean water is too salty (33).....It is also too salty for watering plants. We must have the (34).....to make fresh water from salty water. We should be (35).....not to waste water

- | | | | |
|----------------|----------------|--------------|----------------|
| 31. A. drink | B. to drink | C. drinking | D. to drinking |
| 32. A. on | B. at | C. in | D. into |
| 33. A. drink | B. to drink | C. drinking | D. for drink |
| 34. A. things | B. suggestions | C. ways | D. ideas |
| 35. A. careful | B. careless | C. carefully | D. carelessly |

VIII. Read the passage and then answer the questions

GIVE YOUR GARBAGE A NEW HOME

Recycling is a great idea, but before you throw your garbage into a recycling bin, stop and think. There are lots of other things you can do with your garbage. How about giving your old books, toys or clothes to a charity? The charity will sell your old things to make money. Why not take old boxes and newspapers to pet shops? They will use them to make beds for the animals. Why not take old magazines to a local doctor office? They will put them in the waiting room for patients to read. Some supermarkets recycle plastic bags, so you can return your bags to them. Your garbage is useful to other people. Find a new home for your old things and help your town.

36. Where can you take your old toys?

37. Where can you take your old boxes, wrapping paper and greeting cards?

38. Where can you take your old newspapers?

39. Where can you take your old magazines?

40. Where can you take your plastic bags?

IX. Make the questions for the underlined part in each sentence

41. The Eiffel Tower first opened on 6th May 1889

42. We are going to visit the Empire State Building tomorrow

43. My sister is 45 kilos

44. The students had a medical check-up yesterday morning

45. I would like to eat chocolate